
Welcome to Ms. Carney’s 8th Grade Science Class!! 
I am so excited to be teaching you this year! My name is Ms. Carney and this 
is my 5th year here at the Bay! Even though this year may start off a bit 
differently than usual, it is my job to make sure you have a safe and fun year 
ahead of you! You’re 8th graders now so let’s celebrate that! In 8th grade 
science you will be learning about the nature of science, chemistry, and earth 
space science so we will talk about chemical reactions and atoms, as well as 
some bigger things like planets and the universe! Fun stuff! Check out that supply 
list on the district website for what is needed for the course and whether or not I 
see you in person or online, I know we are going to have a great year. If you have 
any questions at all, please feel free to email me at Allison.carney@stjohns.k12.fl.us or once shoology is 
up and running for the year, schoology message is another wonderful way to reach me. I can’t wait to 
see you on the first day of school! Go Wildcats!  
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